


stated he believe this project had been approved but would check to make 
sure and let the committee know.  

d. Chuck Roberts brought up the pet signage discussion that began on the 
9/22/21 meeting. Scott McCrary stated that the Intermural fields and Quad 
area were heavily utilized by campus visitors with their pets. Since those 
areas are not high visibility areas it was decided by Chuck Roberts that some 
signage requesting pet owners clean up after their pet would be installed.    

e. Window cleaning contract is in process to be utilized campus wide.  
7. Status of Projects, Landscaping & Grounds – Scott McCrary 

a. Landscape rock installed around Foster Hall to make the building more 
aesthetically pleasing.  

b. Re-landscaping the west side of RUC is underway due to issues with rain 
washing the mulch away. This will be ongoing for another couple of weeks.   

c. BFA landscaping is still ongoing. Additional sod to be added on the south 
side. Arborvitaes are being planted to assist with erosion issues on the back 
side.  

d. The walking path at Walton Park is being installed. Tree transplanting to 
begin in approximately two weeks.  

e. Fall Decorations removed from centennial plaza.  
f. Preview Day 
g. Work on Lighting the Quad began on November 1st. Several Facilities shops 

have partnered to make this year even more spectacular than last year.  
h. Leaves being cleaned up campus wide 
i. Installation of sitting area between Bartoo and Mem Gym coming soon. 

Pergola to be installed on a concrete pad with wisteria and solar lighting. 



f. Expanding purple parking behind Tech Village has been put on hold due to 
low utilization of current parking spaces. 

g. Buildings switched over to heat starting this week. 
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